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The PVS website continues to be the primary communications asset for Potomac Valley 
Swimming.  Although meet announcements and meet results are the primary reasons PVS 
members visit the website, other areas of the website continue to be popular, including the Top 
Times Lists, PVS records, and the Diversity Committee page.  And for those interested in history, 
results from PVS meets since 1996 are still available to access. 
 
A new Parents Page was created in April 2018.  The purpose of the page is to provide information 
about the competitive swimming to parents who are new to the sport.  It will also provide 
information on current topics of interest to all swim parents. 
 
The PVS website has the results of local high school championship meets going back 20 years.  
This year,  the results of 28 meets were posted. 
 
Comments and suggestions for the website are always welcome.  Pictures of swimmers, coaches 
and volunteers that can be shown on the home page are also welcome 
 
The PVS Facebook page (@PotomacValleySwimming) and Twitter feed (@PVSwimming) are used 
for announcements and to highlight important content on the website. 
 
 
         Tim Husson 
         webmaster@pvswim.org 


